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Report of Christian Endeavor Society.
In reviewing the work of our Society for the past year, we 

cannot but feel thankful for the success that we have attained. 
Not only has our membership roll increased, but there has 
been manifested a deeper interest and increasing zeal in the 
meetings which we hold on Sunday evenings.

In December of 1891 our membership roll numbered 
sixty-six, of whom thirty-nine were active, twenty-six associate 
and one affiliated members.

During the past year we have enrolled twenty-one active 
and eighteen associate, whilst the names of six active and five 
associate members have been struck off. Of these, five have 
left the city, eleven associate members were transferred to the 
active list, and one active member became affiliated. We have 
now a total membership of ninety four, of whom sixty-four are 
active, twenty eight associate and two affiliated members.

On account of so many of our members being absent from 
home during the vacation, no meetings were held during the 
months of July and August.

In addition to our regular meetings, we held meetings at 
the Convalescent Home, one social meeting at the Aged 
Women’s Home, and each week five or six of our members 
attend and take part in the prayer meetings held at the Sabbath 
School on Waterloo Street.

In order to make our members better acquainted with each 
other, we held a social in the School Room and a picnic to 
Port Stanley.

Encouraged by the success that has attended our efforts, 
we felt ourselves capable of undertaking some active work out­
side of our own particular work in the Society, and of thus in­
creasing our sphere of usefulness. We decided that our efforts
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